
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

      27th April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I warmly invite you to attend the following event: 
 

Academic Scholarship Information Evening 
Tuesday 8th May 

6.30pm 
Jennens Music School 

 
This event is an opportunity for you, and the pupils currently in 6RN and 7PS, to gain 
information about Academic Scholarship; the process of selection, the course that is 
followed, our expectations and the process of assessment.  Information on the ‘Repton 
Scholarship’, and what it means to be an Academic Scholar at Repton School, will also be 
offered to you. 
 
After a short presentation there will be an opportunity to ask questions, to speak with Heads 
of Department about any specific enquiries that you may have, and to join us for a glass of 
something refreshing.  Also present will be Mr Tim Owen (Deputy Head, Academic) and Mr 
Tim Collins (Director of Admissions) from Repton School. 
 
I would be very happy to receive any questions that you would like to have answered, by 
email in advance.  In this way they can be answered as a part of the presentation.   
 
I hope that you will be able to attend, however, if you are unable to make it, a summary of the 
presentation will be made available on the Foremarke website shortly afterwards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  

 
 
Paula Bushby    
Assistant Head (Academic) 
pbushby@foremarke.org.uk 
    


